
 

Parents of juniors and seniors: 

Come and learn about an alternative path of  
postsecondary education after High School. 

The FWHS and FLHS College and Career Resource 
Centers invite you to a presentation by our three  
local Community Colleges  in the FWHS Lecture 
Rooms at 755 Melville Avenue on Wednesday 
February  24th  at 7pm. 

The Admission Directors from Gateway, 
Housatonic and Norwalk Community Colleges 
will be in attendance to introduce you to 
programs and opportunities at their colleges.  
Following the presentation will be a question and 
answer session.  

This will be the first time we are offering this 
presentation.  


